
 

At Jada Jay Entertainment the health and safety of our staff and clients are our top priority. 

With the COVID-19 virus having an increasing impact in our community, we want to let you know 

how our business is addressing this situation.  

Currently, our staff is working remotely which means all classes, audition coaching, and 

readings will be conducted virtually. We are available for phone calls, requests, and appointments 

during business hours by phone and video conference only. We are currently closed for in-person 

appointments and meetings, however for in person self-tape auditions we require that you obtain a 

negative PCR covid test two days prior to meeting in person and email your results to 

jadajayent@gmail.com before your scheduled audition filming time. All staff members and clients 

must wear a face mask during self-tape filming appointments, however when clients are on camera 

being filmed, they can remove their mask for the remainder of their time being filmed.  

Our current hours of operation are Monday – Friday from 10:00am to 6:00pm. During this 

difficult time, we are committed to serving our clients and staff with care and consideration. We will 

continue to monitor the situation and take precautionary measures to promote the health and 

safety of our staff and clients. Thank you for being a valued client and for your continued trust as we 

manage through this time together. If you have any questions or need further assistance, please call 

us at (682) 422-9110 or email us at jadajayent@gmail.com 
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